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he would like to re-affirm the bid award to Alpine Painting for $16,480.00. Motion was made by
Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Chairman Mcllhinney, and carried unanimously, to re-
affirm the municipal painting bid award to Alpine Painting in the amount of $16,480.00. There
was no public comment,

Township Solicitor Stephen Harris stated, in regards to the Smith Subdivision, the Planning
Module must be approved by DEP by the current deadline of November 20, 2014, and would
like to request an extension of the agreement of sale until January 31, 2015. Motion was made
by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Chairman Mcllhinney, and carried unanimously, to
authorize Chairman Mcllhinney to execute the extension for the agreement of sale for the Smith
property until January 31, 2015. There was no public comment.

5. NEW BUSINESS —

a) Transfer Yard Waste Location — Township Manager Richard Schnaedter stated
the Township would like to move the current yard waste location across the street. Bob Wynn
has prepared documents in regards to a new erosion plan and provided a cost for the barriers as
well as the drawings. The paving was to be done in house, but due to the lateness of the year, the
equipment has been put into storage. This project will be done in the spring. In the meantime,
the Supervisors can look at the plan for the signage, lighting, and location of cameras. No action
was taken.

At this time, the meeting was recessed and the Public Hearing was opened for Ordinance #2014-
4 which amends the police pension plan as administered by the Pennsylvania Municipal
Retirement System pursuant to Article IV of the Pennsylvania Municipal Retirement Law.
Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Chairman Mcllhinney, and carried
unanimously, to adopt Ordinance #2014-4 which amends the police pension plan as administered
by the Pennsylvania Municipal Retirenuent System pursuant to Article IV of the Pennsylvania
Municipal Retirement Law. There was no public comment,

Motion was made by Supervisor Bennington, seconded by Chairman Mclthinney, and carried
unanimously, to close the Public Hearing.

The Board of Supervisors regular meeting was reconvened.






